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Reminders:                                                                                                                       

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has 

to be done for each day of absence.  

-Please be at the gate for 8.30am  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please label your child’s belongings including a full change of clothing including socks. 

-No Nuts in snack boxes or packed lunches.  

-Hot Lunches can be ordered daily at the gate when you drop off.  

-A coat is needed as we go out in all weathers.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, I would like to thank all Little Gregs Families for our lovely cards and gifts at Christmas. The thank you 

messages in the cards, were wonderful to read and the Little Gregs Team really appreciated them.  

I would like to welcome our new Little Gregs Families, and the new children who have joined us. They have all 

settled in really well.  

The pre-school is now in full swing and we have lots planned for the rest of the spring term. Lions and Tigers will be 

enjoying phonics with Robot Reg on Friday afternoons, move information will be given to Lions and Tigers parents.  

Cubs will be going on a trip to the butterfly farm Wednesday 15th March 2023. I am looking for a parent helper, if you 

would like to support this trip, please let me know.  

To support these wonderful extra-curricular activities, fundraising is so important to help make this happen. Our 

Christmas fundraising raised an amazing £409.00. A very big THANK YOU! For your support.  

On February 14th we will be holding a cake sale. Any parents who can help support the cake sale, this would be 

appreciated, and the only request is please ensure the ingredient is clearly labelled on the cakes.  

 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  
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Dates for the Diary 

Cake Sale  Tuesday 14th February 2023 

End of Half Term  Friday 17th February 2023 

Half Term Break  Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 

2023 

Return to Pre-School  Monday 27th February 2023 

Cubs Butterfly Farm Visit  Wednesday 15th March 2023 

Last Day of Term Friday 31st March 2023 

Easter Break Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April 2023 

Return to Pre-School Monday 17th April 2023 

Bank Holiday (Closed) Monday 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday (Closed) Monday 8th May 2023 (King's 

Coronation) 

Inset Day (Closed) Teacher Training Friday 26th May 

May Half Term Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

2023 

Return to Pre-School Monday 5th June 2023 

Lions and Tiger Educational Visit  Tuesday 20th June 2023 

Lions and Tigers Leavers Service  Friday 21st July 2023  

End of Summer Term Friday 21st July 2023 

It has been tragically shared by Child Accident Prevention Trust two young children have died choking on 

food. One choked on a grape. The size and shape of whole grapes means they can block a child’s airway and 

can be difficult to dislodge with standard first aid techniques.  

That’s why grapes and other round foods such as cherry tomatoes,  

blueberries and cherries should be chopped in half lengthways and 

ideally in quarters before being given to children. 
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Cubs 

In order to continue to develop your children's communication and language skills, we are 

reading lots of special stories in the Cubs.  So far we have shared "The Friendly Snowman" and 

"Going on a Bear Hunt".  Everyone has enjoyed both books, especially the latter together with 

activities we have based around these stories.  We are currently sharing "Dear Zoo", with 

"Rainbow Fish" coming just before half term.  Rainbow Fish is a lovely story to help teach children 

how to share and be kind to one another, so we'll be playing lots of turn taking games. 

 

We are seeing the children interacting more with one another now and will be encouraging more 

of these social interactions.  Hopefully the weather will become a little warmer after half term, so 

we can use our outdoor classroom more and have an additional role-play area for the children to 

play in. 

 

If you could please ensure your child has an all-in-one at pre-school on a Wednesday morning, it 

would be appreciated.   

From Cubs Team.  
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Lions and Tigers 

Lions and Tigers have been busy exploring storytelling, using small world play, role-play and acting out.  

Storytelling is so important in Early Years; storytelling provides many psychological and educational 

benefits, such as enhanced imagination to help visualize spoken words, improved vocabulary, and 

more refined communication skills. 

This coming week we will be celebrating storytelling week, at home you can join us by sharing stories 

with your children and uploading photos to Tapestry!  

We had great fun celebrating Chinese New Year, exploring different foods, singing, dancing, and being 

creative and gaining knowledge by watching and listening to stories.  

P.E with Andy, we have been developing our running, throwing and balancing skills. We are all 

improving our listening skills to! As we have to follow lots of instructions during P.E.  

For maths we are exploring shapes and have been creative building with different shapes.  

We are going to continue developing Literacy. We are exploring rhyming words and learning the early 

stages of phonics. 

From Lions and Tigers Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



February NEWSLETTER  
Volume: 15   Issue: 5 

 

Safeguarding theme of the month: Online Safety 

We recognise that children of all ages enjoy using technology and Ofcom’s 

recent research has shown that 86% of 3-4 year olds have access to a tablet at 

home and 21% have their own tablet. 

We also now see young children going online to play games, talk to family, watch 

videos and even learn to use voice enabled tech like Alexa and Siri to find out 

about their world. Having conversations about online safety within our early 

settings and homes is therefore really important and should begin as soon as 

children begin to engage with technology.  

Please see below 8 top tips that you as parents and carers can put in place at 

home, and the guides provide useful information to help keep your children safe!  
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